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This rafers T our letter to you dated June 10, 1981 which fndicated
that we had fnitiated an inquiry fote your concerns regarding inadequate
QC practices at Carolina Power and Light Company's Harris nuclear power
plant sita &s documented fo tha enclosure to that lettar.
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Our foquiry regarding this satter been partially completed and our
enc report. One 1tam,

“Definftion of Classroom Trafning®, outlined on page 9 of the enclosed

‘report, 13 stil] open and w11} be addressed by cur inspectors during

their next upcowing rovtine fnspection. As you will notice, this {tem

and 1t has been included in our
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M‘td‘m concarns and fee! that our
actions Dave besr responsive te those concerns; however, should you have
further questions regarding this msatter, please contact me. Please be
assured that we will continue to perform fnspections to ensure that QC
procedures are properly followed at nuclear powar plants to protect the
public health and safety. :

James Y. Vorse \
Regional Investigator
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